Elizabeth Hawkes Way

Maidenhead

Berkshire

MANOR'GREEN 516 3€Q
SCHOOL Tel: 01628 513800 Fax: 01628 513808

Email: office@manorgreenschool.co.uk

Excellence for All www.manorgreenschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Joolz Scarlett, BA (QTS), NPQSL

24 November 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,
As a class we are going to TVAP on Thursday 1 December. We will be leaving at 9:30am and

returning at 2.30pm so students will be able to return home on their normal transport.

They will need to bring weather appropriate clothing, as part of it is outdoors, along with a packed
lunch and a drink. If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch please let us know.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at isla.o’reilly@manorgreenschool.co.uk should you require
any further information.

Yours faithfully

Isla O’Reilly
Ho-Yen Class Teacher

Please tick a lunch option and return this slip to Isla O’Reilly by 28 November

| will provide a packed lunch

I would like a school packed lunch ordered
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